## Mikaela Marie Lazo-Cresse

## **Resignation Letter**

Mikaela Lazo-Cresse BACC Aid mikaelacresse@gmail.com (754)-610-2270 277 Seabury Rd Bolingbrook IL 60440

March 13th, 2025

To Jennifer and Cheryl

Kindly accept this letter as my formal resignation as BACC aid at Prairieview elementary school . My last day is expected to be on April 13th 2025.

I am incredibly grateful for the opportunities that I have been given in this post. I would also like to thank you for being supportive of my professional growth. I know that this is a very inconvenient situation and time to be leaving however I am moving due to personal and career reason.

Let me know how I can help in making the transition of responsibilities as seamless as possible for everyone involved.

Best wishes,

Mikaela Lazo-Cresse